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peculiarly naive style. We regret, too, that we do not live “in town,” where
we might acquire the veracity of the writer who in December told us that it was
“hard luck” that Varsity did not win three football championships. (The score,
by the way, in the Varsity II.-Cadet game here was 36-3). As for “Queen’s
spirit,” the Sporting Editor evidently thinks that “Queen’s spirit” and ideals
are slightly different from Varsity’s. Perhaps they are. One of our ideas is
that it is quite “fair sport” to wallop a championship team on its own ice,
though, of course, we admit that doing so crosses the bounds of “common

decency.”

€xchanges.

HE March number of the Electric Journal contains an excellent article by
Professor Karapetoff, of Cornell University, on “The Human Side of
the Engineering Profession.” The article presents in a clear-cut, systematic
way, a scheme of ordering one’s life which, if followed, will build up character,
widen the view of ome’s work, and lead to personal satisfaction—which is hap-
piness. The fundamental thought is that “‘professional usefulness and personal
satisfaction depend upon the right conception of life, and on the degree in
which this conception of life is manifest in daily activity.”

. About a year ago the Chancellor of Nebraska State University issued an
order prohibiting smoking on the campus. e now declares that all students
hereafter found guilty of chewing tobacco will be expelled from the Univer-
sity.—Tech. ‘

We are pleased to notice that Cornell University has abandoned the pro-
fessional coach system in football, and adopted the graduate coach plan.

The following beautiful paragraph on “What to do Without™ appeared in
the March nimber of The Westminster: “The more a man can do without, the
fewer his necessities are ; the stronger and more admirably developed his char-
acter, provided always that he has learned the secret of doing without what is
really non-essential, and that he has entered into his secret by the right -path-
way. Lor it is sadly possible to learn this art in a wrong way, and thus to
impoverish instead of enriching our lives.”

The Stratford Daily Herald of January 19th publishes a letter from our
old friend, W. A. Kennedy, giving an excellent account of “life and things to
be seen in the East.” The letter is dated from Baghdjedjik, Nicomedia, Turkey-
in-Asia, December 25th, 1906. The Herald informs us that Mr. Kennedy will
return in 1908 to complete his Divinity course at Queen’s:

We thankfully acknowledge the following exchanges: The Sibyl, from
ilmira Ladies' College, Elmira, N.Y.; IFox Collegii, from Ontario Ladies” Col-




